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    1-1  Di Provenza Il Mar  (La Traviata)  1-2  Il Balen Del Suo Sorriso  (Il Trovatore)  1-3  O
Carlo, Ascolta  (Don Carlo)  1-4  Largo Al Factotum  (Il barbiere di Siviglia)  1-5  Com Paride
Vezzoso  (L'elisir d'amore)  1-6  Cruda, Funesta Smania  (Lucia di Lammermoor)  1-7  Ah! Per
Sempre Io Ti Perdei  (I Puritani)  1-8  Bella Siccome Un Angelo  (Don Pasquale)  1-9  Vy Mne
Pisali  (Eugene Onegin)  1-10  Uzhel Ta Samaya Tatyana  (Eugene Onegin)  1-11  Vy Tak
Pechalny, Dorogaya  (Pique Dame)  1-12  Kto Mozhet Sravnitsa  (Iolanta)  1-13  Na
Vozdushnom Okeane  (The Demon)  1-14  Gorod Kamennyi  (Sadko)  1-15  S Uma Neidyot
Krasavitsa!  (The Tsar's Bride)  1-16  Zachem Ty? (The Tsar's Bride)    Dmitri Hvorostovsky -
baritone  Rotterdam Philharmonic Orchestra, Valery Gergiev (1-3, 9-11  Kirov Orchestra, St
Petersburg, Valery Gergiev (4-8, 12-16)  Olga Borodina - mezzo-soprano (16)      
Dmitri Hvorostovsky (16.10.1962-22.11.2017).
   

 

  

Known for captivating song recitals, lyrical performances of Verdi baritone roles, and, not least
of all, his striking silver hair, Dmitri Hvorostovsky enjoyed an A-list career since he emerged in
the early 1990s. His brilliant, yet deceptively dark-hued voice is the embodiment of chiaroscuro,
and the combination of vocal polish and emotion that he brought to his performances made him
an audience favorite.

  

Having grown up, studied, and debuted (as Marullo in Rigoletto) in his hometown of
Krasnoyarsk, he took top honors at the 1987 Glinka National Competition, the 1988 Toulouse
Singing Competition, and then the 1989 Cardiff Singer of the World competition. The last of
these, in which he edged out both the meteoric Bryn Terfel and Monica Groop for the win,
launched him into the spotlight and led to his western operatic debut, as Yeletsky in
Tchaikovsky's The Queen of Spades in Nice. The next several years brought debut recitals in
London and New York, his Italian debut as Eugene Onegin at the famous La Fenice, and
engagements at Covent Garden, the Metropolitan Opera, the Chicago Lyric Opera, and the
Berlin State Opera. His first solo recording contract, with Philips, began in the early 1990s, as
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well; the artistic and commercial success of his first several CDs, and the explosion of his
operatic and concert schedule around the world, sent his career into high gear.

  

Although he was closely identified with the roles of Eugene Onegin and Yeletsky (The Queen of
Spades), Hvorostovsky's operatic repertory was centered on Italian works more so than
Russian; in the early 2000s, he began to explore new Russian territory, like Prokofiev's War and
Peace, but in general he felt Russian roles called for a gruffer, less lyrical voice than his. He is
known best for his performances as the elder Germont in La Traviata, Posa in Don Carlos, Don
Giovanni, and Rossini's Figaro. However, as a recitalist, Hvorostovsky was always intensely
focused on Russian song, making moody, dramatic works of Rachmaninov, Tchaikovsky,
Rimsky-Korsakov, Glinka, and Mussorgsky the centerpieces of his performances. With his
longtime collaborator Mikhail Arkadiev at the piano, Hvorostovsky established himself as one of
the finest singers of that repertory anywhere in the world. The special nature of that
collaboration was honored by Russian composer Georgy Sviridov in 1995, when he dedicated
his vocal poem Petersburg to Hvorostovsky and Arkadiev; the two remained champions of his
music. Since the turn of the twenty-first century, Hvorostovsky devoted himself more and more
to Verdi roles. ---Allen Schrott, allmusic.com
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